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September 28, 2015

Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: Docket DM14-284, Renewal of CEPS Registration for Town Square Energy, LLC

Dear Director:

On September 16, 2015, we received correspondence from David Goyette of the NHPUC
regarding the EDI certificate from Town Square Energy on file with the Commission and
pertaining to the Unitil service territory. Mr. Goyette reminded us that the original certificate
was issued to Twin Cities Power in 2013 and that Town Square Energy should now be listed as
the recipient. With this filing, we simply wish to make available the updated EDI certificate that
Unitil has provided and that correctly indicates Town Square Energy, LLC as recipient.

The updated certificate is attached and paper copies have been mailed to your attention.

If there is anything further that you require at this time, please don’t hesitate to contact me
directly at bbryce@townsquareenergy.com or 1-877-430-0093 ext 702.

Sincerely,

Bill Bryce
Vice President, Operations & Business Development
Town Square Energy, LLC

Enclosure: EDI Certificate from Unitil dated September 17, 2015


